PAC32-R-2075 B Meeting 28/03/2019

Sarah Cremin

From: Patrick Fannin

Sent: 25 March 2019 12:32

To: Public Accounts Committee
Subject: FW: Invitation to PAC

From: Elaine ORourke [mailto:elaine.orourke@nph.ie]
Sent: 21 March 2019 14:45

To: Patrick Fannin

Subject: Invitation to PAC

Dear Pat

Further to our call yesterday regarding a suitable date for the NPHDB to attend the Public Accounts
Committee. We understand our attendance is related to the HSE commissioned PwC Independent Review
currently underway.

We understand that PwC are currently targeting to complete their review on 5th April and their report will
subsequently be issued to HSE and other relevant stakeholders for consideration. The NPHDB has not been
informed when it will receive a copy of the PwC Report, however, it likely to be some time after the 5th
April. The PwC Report will need to be reviewed and considered in detail by the NPH Board to formulate
the Board’s response. With the Easter break a meeting of the Board will be not take place until the NPH
May Board meeting on Wednesday the 1st May 2019. Accordingly we would believe it would be
premature for the NPH to attend on the 18th April and respectfully request that the invitation to attend
the Joint Oireachtas Committee is rescheduled for a suitable date in May.

NPHDB would like to invite the members to visit the construction site of the new children’s hospital to
hear more about the project and view the work to date, we would kindly ask that you progress this invite
with the members? We of course can facilitate any time that suits the members but suggest next
Wed/Thurs 27"/28™ March or 3/4™ April.

With kind regards

Thanks

Elaine O’Rourke

Elaine O’Rourke

Senior Executive Administration

National Paediatric Hospital Development Board

NCH Office, Block A, Herberton, St. James’s Walk, Rialto, Dublin 8

E-mail: elaine.orourke@nph.ie | Landline: 00 353 1 556 4538
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This e-mail is from NPH. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and privileged and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct or indirect dissemination; distribution or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received the e-mail in error please notify elaine.orourke@nph.ie +353 (1) 556 4538 and delete the e-mail from your system.
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This e-mail is from NPH. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and privileged and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct
or indirect dissemination; distribution or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited.
If you have received the e-mail in error please notify info@nph.ie and delete the e-mail from your system.
The NPHDB operates in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). When you
receive an email from us it's because we believe that you have a legitimate interest in receiving it. Please
refer to our Privacy Statement on our website at newchildrenshospital.ie for more information on how we
safeguard your personal data.





